
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
 

As a result of the renovation bids that the College received, it has been 
necessary for additional options to be considered in order to lower the costs 
for this project. In order to allow time for additional considerations and 
prepare a recommendation for Board consideration, a special meeting will be 
required.  It is recommended that the Board approve a special meeting to be 
scheduled for 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday, July 29, 2008 in room A-113 of the 
Administration Building.  

 


